REPUBLIC OF SERBIA
SECURITIES COMMISSION

No: 7/0-20-22/3-17
Belgrade, 27 January 2017

Antdnio Guterres
Secretary-General United Nations
New York,

NY 10017 USA

Dear Mr. Secretary General,

We are pleased to confirm that the Republic of Serbia Securities Commission supports
the ten principles of the UN Global Compact with respect to human rights, labor, environment
and anti-corruption. With this commitment, we express our intent to support the Global Compact
advancing these principles, and will make a clear statement of this commitment to our stakeholders
and the general public. We also pledge to participate in and engage with the UN Global Compact by
implementing the UN Global Compact’s Ten Principles through our own operations and by
supporting specific activities of the UN Global Compact.

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the Global Compact is the
submission of a Communication on Engagement (COE) that describes our organization’s efforts to
support the implementation of the ten principles and to engage with the Global Compact. We
support public accountability and transparency, and therefore commit to report on progress within
two years of joining the Global Compact and every two years thereafter according to the Global

Compact COE policy.

Sincerely yours,
(2= 7 Z./CHAIRMAN
= ¢ }‘ﬁi‘edraé Dedei¢, PhD

ot

e

11070 Belg Omladinskih brigada |
Tel. +381 11311 5118, +381 11 Fax: +38111 2137924

F-mail: office(@sec.govirs  Web: www.sec.gov.rs




